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April 28, 2023 

 

RE: Urban Forestry Commission response to Eric Kramer’s presentation about the 

Cambridge Urban Forest Master Plan 

 

Dear Eric, 

 

Duwamish Lands (Seattle, WA) – The Urban Forestry Commission (UFC) would like to 

thank you for your informative presentation on April 19, 2023. The presentation was 

inspirational to the Commission's work in advising the City of Seattle on tree protection, 

social engagement, and future planning. We appreciate that you integrated tree 

strategies with planning and design. 

 

Your presentation was timely as Seattle is updating its Tree Protection Ordinance and 

Comprehensive Plan. We were inspired by the success of Cambridge’s updated Tree 

Protection Ordinance, namely that you shifted the narrative around the ordinance to 

one of regeneration and responsibility rather than punishment. Though Seattle is larger 

than Cambridge, we hope for similar results as we update our ordinance and participate 

in ongoing urban forestry dialogue. How you engage the public is incredibly important 

to realizing change, and your presentation provides us with unique perspectives to 

explore opportunities for developing a communications toolkit and best advocate for 

the urban forest. As the UFC considers how the zoning and implementation strategies 

you discussed can be translated to Seattle, we remain curious to know how the ‘cool 

factor’ is working for Cambridge. 

 

Again, the UFC wishes to thank you for your time and presentation. Whether it’s Seattle 

or Cambridge, we have the same vision of supporting an equitable urban forest and we 

share similar challenges inherent with urban dwelling. The UFC highly appreciated your 

presentation as your work further brings forth the benefits of urban forestry and the 

critical roles of communication strategies, public engagement, data, and analysis. Please 

engage with the UFC in the future and share with us your continuing work. Thank you 

again for your presentation and your work to advance urban forestry. 

 

Sincerely, 


